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Jurgen Stegmann resigns from ABN AMRO Supervisory Board 

 

Jurgen Stegmann has decided for personal reasons to resign as a member of the Supervisory Board of ABN 

AMRO Bank N.V. with immediate effect.  

Tom de Swaan, Chairman of the Supervisory Board: ‘We regret but respect Jurgen’s decision to resign. In 

the past five years, Jurgen has contributed substantially to the work of the Supervisory Board, especially in 

the field of risk management as chairman of the Risk & Capital Committee. His in-depth expertise in risk 

management and his more than 35 years of experience in the financial sector have been of great value. I 

would like to express my deep appreciation for his contribution to the supervision of ABN AMRO in the past 

five years.’ 

 

 

This press release is published by ABN AMRO Bank N.V. and contains inside information within the meaning 

of article 7 (1) to (4) of Regulation (EU) No 596/2014 (Market Abuse Regulation).  
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